Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 9:41 AM

To: '‘Chronister, Ronald'

Subject: Highmark/UPE Form A Filing: Public Comment Received from Basil Cox

Mr. Chronister,

The following public comment concerning the subject filing is being forwarded to you for
appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division Insurance Department |
Office of Corporate and Financial Regulation

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557 www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

————— Original Message-----

From: Basil Cox [mailto:bmagorcox@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 9:30 AM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Cc: Basil Cox

Subject: Highmark/WPAHS merger

There can be no doubt that the bold and visionary merger of Highmark with West Penn Allegheny
Health System will benefit the communities both serve. Health care is in desperate need of
innovative solutions. The merger is complex and not without risk but essential to a patient
centered and affordable system of care.



